
P. 0. BOX 102, 
Wolfville, H. S., 
16th. Jan., 1923.

General Sir Arthur currie, G.C.M.G, K.C.B, etc., 
McGill University,
Montreal, canada.

Bear Sir Arthur:-
I want, to thank you very much for 

your twa letters of the 11th instant which I have re­
ceived and read with pleasure and, also, to again thank 
you for the interest which you have taken in Ferguson 
and myself and our efforts in the matter of which you 
write. I want to assure you, Sir, that both of us ap­
preciate very much the support and advice which you have 
so kindly given us.

Again thanking you and with many kind
regards, I am, sir,

Yours faithfully,


